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I 1=vet issued License No. 1-72 to The fennsylvania StatE University
aL1thorizing the University to possess, lIt not to operats, the
nuclear research reactor facility at the Curtivs-.;rirgt Research
and TIevolopment C-enter at ;uehanna, Pennsylvania. This facility
hns heretofore been owmed by the Curtiss-'frliht Corporation, and
previously operated under License ho. R-36. Cti the effective date
of this license, Curtiss-Wright wili transfer owmership of th.is
facility to The Pennsylvariia State University and C-urtiss-,ri~tt,
License No. R-36 vill be terminted.

J hsve found that. prior public notice of the proposed issuance of
the license is nlot necessary In the public interest. If a request
for a formal hearing is received, you viU be notified.

Attached for your informtIon are u copy of License Ro. 4-72, a otlce
of Issuance of Facility License, which has been submitted to the
Office of the Federal Register for filing and publication, and a
relnted hazards analysis prepared by the Research and Power Peactor
Safety Branch of the Division of Licensing and Re~ulatton. Also
attached is & Notice of Tersinaticn of License Yo. P-365 issued to
Curtizis-Wright Corporation.

The rollowin aedditional actions are bein;T taken:

1. C.o ies of the license, hazardis analycis and notices arc beien; set
to the applicants, the ACPS, the J.7A.F and appropriate state officials.

2, AJ iublic anuouncemant is being prepared by the Office of fublic
Information.

Enclosurres
1. License NJo. H-72
2. Notice of Issuance or Facility License No. 11-72
3. Hazars Anslysda
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